
Incorrect data was used to predict the merit lottery result 

 

Dr. Braband presented the following comparison charts in his original merit lottery proposal page 18. 

“Raw numbers not provided due to confidentiality requirements pursuant to VA. Code 2.23705.4(1)” 

FCSB School Board has been asking Dr. Braband to provide detailed date to support his prediction. 

 

 

 

In fact, this data is for GPA 3.0, not GPA 3.5. Please see the quote below from TJAAG Rebuttal to 

“Coalition for TJ’s FCPS Lottery Plan Gets ‘F’ Grade” page 4. 

 

 



What’s the fact Dr. Braband is hiding? 

Based on the following latest FOIA data, the predicted demographics for class 2025 is 29% Asian, 7% 

Black, 12% Hispanic, 45% White, and 7% other. Compared with current demographics for class 2024, the 

overall minority percentage decreased from 82% to 55%, and 45% White is the largest group. 

 

 

 

FCPS has 6,315 8th graders are eligible for the proposed merit lottery to compete for 350 FCPS seats at 

TJ. The chance to win is 5.54%. This means for current 1,774 students studying at TJ, 1,676 students 

wouldn't be able to attend. Only 98 lucky students would stay. 

 


